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In response to the DfT letter of invitation of 14 September regarding proposals for the
A303 between Amesbury and Berwick Down in Wiltshire I submit the following
comments.
 
I have seen the Final Report on the joint World Heritage Centre / ICOMOS / ICCROM
Advisory Mission to Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites (c.373bis), and I write to
object to the proposed tunnel scheme because of its adverse impact on the World
Heritage Site.
 
No significant changes have been made to the proposed scheme since the previous
Development Consent Order was quashed in the UK High Court.
 
The proposed scheme should be shelved and alternative solutions explored that will
meet the approval of the UNESCO World Heritage Committee, independent examiners,
local people and the UK public.
Best regards, 
 

Jonathan
 
Jonathan Rackowe MA   

 
 




